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Parent’s Evenings 

Our individual Parent’s Meetings take place on Monday 12th November, and Wednesday 14th 

November. The Monday appointments run until 5.15pm and Wednesday is a later evening, 

with appointments up to 7.15pm. Please sign up on the lists on your child’s classroom door 

after school, or telephone the school office if you are unable to do this in person. Those 

parents who require an interpreter have already been given an appointment for this week. 

 

School Values 

On the other side of this newsletter you will find details of this term’s School Value which is 

‘patience’. We hope you will talk and encourage your child to embrace this important value.  

 

Remembrance Poppies 

As we are approaching Remembrance Day when we think about service men and women who 

have died in the wars, we will be selling poppies and other items such as wristbands on behalf 

of the British Legion, who provide lifelong support for the Armed Forces community, and 

their families. The poppy is a symbol of remembrance and hope, and the children are making a 

display of poppies on our war memorial in the hall, which we hope you will have a look at during 

parent’s evening. Costs range from 50p for the paper poppies to £2.00 for the wristbands.  

 

Coats 

It is essential that children always have an outdoor warm waterproof coat with them in 

school. As with all items of clothing, please ensure their name is in it. 

 

Nursery Applications 

If you have, or know anyone, with a child born between 1 September 2015 and 31 August 

2016 they will be eligible to start nursery in September 2019. Booklets are available from 

the school office and all applications are made online at www.eadmissions.org.uk. There is a 

possibility we will be able to take some three year old children early, from January 2019, 

providing they have turned three years old by 31 December 2018. This means their birth 

date would be between 1 September 2015 and 31 December 2015. If you are interested, 

please apply online for your nursery place as soon as possible in the next couple of weeks so 

that we can look into this. Priority will be given to siblings of children already attending 

Southbury. 

 

Reception Applications 

Reception applications are now open for children born between 1 September 2014 and 31 

August 2015. This also includes our current Nursery children, all of whom have been given a 

booklet. Applications are made online at www.eadmissions.org.uk If you know anyone who is 

not in our nursery and requires a place please let them know. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr D Bryant, Headteacher 
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